

Overthorpe Road, Banbury, Oxon, OX16 4SB Email office.3262@st-leonards.oxon.sch.uk Tel: 01295 262507

16th May 2017

Dear Parents,

Your PTFA needs you! We are in need of parent support for our Summer fete which is being held on Saturday 8th July. We need people to help with organising stalls during the run up to the fete as well as helping to set up and run stalls on the day. Without your support, we run the risk of not being able to hold the Summer Fete this year.

Our next PTFA meeting is being held at 7.30 pm on Tuesday 6th June where we will be organising a timetable of helpers and jobs that will need doing to ensure that the fete runs smoothly on the day.

Please return the slip below to reception to indicate your interest in helping with the Summer Fete and to attend the meeting on 6th June.

Kind Regards
The PTFA
×
I would like to help with the organisation of the fete (tick here).
I would like to help with the organisation of the fete as well as helping to run a stall on the day
(tick here). □
Lwill be attending the DTEA meeting on the 6th June (tick here).